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Dear parents and friends of Troop 243, 

We have some terrific activities planned for this month, Please read this newsletter for details.

1. OPEN HOUSE, October 15, 7 PM:  Troop 243 is one of the best-kept secrets in town!  We are holding an open house for any "scout aged" youth who wants to check us out.  We are counting on you and your sons, to get the word out.  If your son has some friends who might consider joining scouting, please make sure your son invites them to the meeting.  ALSO, please call the parents to invite them as well.  Each scout is being asked to bring at least one friend to this meeting.  Personal invitations work!

We need to feed our guests, and our scouts.  If your last name starts with the letters A through P, please bring a snack or dessert.  Everyone else, please bring something to drink.
2. Reminder:  CALENDAR CHANGE:  The Patrol Leader’s council has decided to dedicate the first Wednesday of the month to planning.  On that Wednesday, there will NOT be a troop meeting.  The PLC will instead meet in the cafeteria.  


3. ADULT LEADER Training:  Several of our volunteer adult leaders will be attending training at the Leadership Development Center, at Camp Crooked Creek, Oct 24-26.  Every scout deserves a trained leader.  If you are an adult leader, and have not completed all of your basic training, this is an excellent course to attend.  Frank Hulsman, Mac Barr, Jim Berger and Jeff Zimmerer, from our troop, are on staff for this training.


4. Looking AHEAD:
Nov 12 - Troop Court of Honor 

Nov 14-16 - November camping trip - at Camp Crooked Creek

Nov 19 and Nov 22 - Scouting for Food Nov 19 and 22.  We will need parents to drive.
Dec 5 - 7 - Camping Trip to Red River Gorge


5. Looking a lot farther AHEAD: - We sponsor a high adventure trip every year.
· Next summer (2004) we will be canoeing in Canada, at the Boy Scout High Adventure Base.
· In 2005 we want as many of our scouts as possible to attend the Boy Scout National Jamboree.  The opportunity to attend this as a scout will only occur once in your lifetime.  More information will be shared later.
Yours in Scouting, 

Frank Hulsman

Assistant Scoutmaster

The mission of Boy Scout Troop 243 is to prepare young men to make ethical choices based on the values in the Scout Oath and Law and to develop skilled leaders who encourage others to do the same.


